
Public Act 19-117, §385, directs the Department of Revenue Services to collect certain employer
data that will be used to evaluate the feasibility of implementing a payroll tax in Connecticut. We
ask that you respond to this request for information at your earliest convenience, but no later than
October 1, 2019. 

*In order to submit, you must provide one response to each question. Thank you.

1. Total number of Connecticut employees, as of December 31, 2018 (select one):*

1 - 25

26 - 50

51 - 100

101 - 500

More than 500

2. Total wages paid to Connecticut employees, January 1, 2018 to December 31, 2018
(select one):

*

Less than $250,000

$250,000 - $500,000

$500,001 to $2,000,000

$2,000,001 to $50,000,000

More than $50,000,000

3. Employer type (select one):*

For Profit

Government Entity
(includes municipalities, local and regional Boards of Education, and tribal nations)

Not for Profit

4. Are any of your employees covered by a collective bargaining agreement?*

Yes

No
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